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 28 September 2021 

  

Letters from Lord Agnew of Oulton on PAC / PACAC Recommendations for the IPA’s 

Annual Report for Major Projects 

 

I am writing to request that you place in the Libraries of both Houses of Parliament copies of the 

following documents,  

 

1. Letter from Lord Agnew of Oulton to Meg Hillier MP, Public Accounts Committee Chair, 

on the PAC’s recommendations for the Infrastructure and Projects Authority’s Annual 

Report for Major Projects 

2. Letter from Lord Agnew of Oulton to William Wragg MP, Public Administration and 

Constitutional Affairs Committee Chair, on the PACAC’s recommendations for the 

Infrastructure and Projects Authority’s Annual Report for Major Projects 

 

I would be grateful if the documents attached to this letter could be made available to members 

of both Houses today. 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lord Agnew Kt 

MINISTER OF STATE  
 


